
From:  "Roger Fisher" <roger.fisher@up.ac.za> 
To: "Danie" <danie.kruger@up.ac.za>, "Hettie Groenewald" <groeneh@ais.up.ac.za> 
Date:  2006/07/26 08:20 AM 
Subject:  Fw: Drawings 
 
 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Mira Fassler Kamstra  
To: Roger Fisher  
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2006 5:59 PM 
Subject: Re: Drawings 
 
 
Dear Roger, 
 
I would welcome the drawings being made available electronically to the research and academic 
community as I have always believed that they should be more widely accessable. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Mira Fassler Kamstra 
  ----- Original Message -----  
  From: Roger Fisher  
  To: mirafk@mweb.co.za  
  Cc: Danie ; Hettie Groenewald  
  Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2006 12:12 PM 
  Subject: Drawings 
 
 
  Dear Mira 
  As discussed telephonically I wish to confirm that the Pearse drawings were loaned to us for digitising in 
order that they be available for researchers, and that you, as rightful owner of the collection of the originals 
for Pearse's C18 Furniture have no objection to them being made available electronically to the academic 
and research community. 
  Best wishes 
  Regards 
  Roger Fisher 
  Co-ordinator: Post-Graduate Studies 
  Architecture 
  University of Pretoria 


